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I am a Registered Nurse and adult foster care home owner. I am opposed to house 

bill 3838 because of the tremendous burden it would place on our small business if it 

passed. If this bill goes through, we would not be able to afford staffing and would 

have to close our adult foster care home. We would be forced to move to another 

state  if Oregon passed this bill. 

Please vote "NO" for HB 3838. 


